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The New Hampshire Telecommunications Emergency Response Taskforce 
(NHTERT) will hold our third annual Mobile Communications/Resource 
Unit field day/rally on May 28, 2014.  The rally will be held at the NH Police 
Standards, and Training Facility in Concord NH. We will have mobile 
communications, mobile command post, and other mobile facilities from 
around New England, participate and demonstrate their capabilities in 
support of Public Safety. 
 
Activities planned: 
 
 Equipment displays and demonstrations 
 Vendor exhibits 
 Sponsorship opportunities 
 Educational opportunities 
 Interoperable communications demonstrations and testing 
 Vehicle Registration and Check in 0800-0900 
 Rally Times 0900-1500 

 
 

 
** All Attendees, and Vehicles must Pre-Register** 

 
 

Details and registration information are available at www.nheda.org.  If you wish to be 
placed on the event mailing list, please email  tert@nheda.org. 


